
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 035 of 2024 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/24 

 

 

26 April 2024 

 

 

 

Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 027 of 2024 re Amendment to Local 

Notice to Mariners No 027 of 2024 re Replacement of two outer sections of 

pontoon O in Id-Dahla ta' Imsida 
 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 027 of 2024. 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that the replacement of two outer sections of pontoon O in Id-Dahla ta' Imsida, 

will not be completed within the time, as planned. The completion date is therefore being 

extended until Thursday 16th May 2024. 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 027 of 2024 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All the other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 027 of 2024 will remain 

valid. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 177 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


